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At Holly Grove we have had a fun time learning and exploring Geography this year. In 

December it was The World Cup and each class was given a country to support and to 

explore and learn about. Many children created fact files on their learning. The children 

enjoyed watching some of the games live from Qatar.  

We are continuing using the mapping grids (September 2021) and focussing on progression 

of geographical skills. We have had lots of exciting Geography trips this year, with classes 

visiting Blackpool Tower (famous landmarks in Great Britain) Pendle Hill/Barley (our local 

community) and going on a train ride from Bolton Abbey to Embsay train station, where the 

children had lots of fun exploring the countryside views.  

It is National Fieldwork week during 5th-9th June and classes will be taking part in fieldwork 

activities around our school community. Teachers are continuing to use the assessment tool 

to measure children’s progress.  
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